
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, September 13, 2022 2:33 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 2:32 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

-----Original Message-----

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06286-2022 

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 1:36 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 188311 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Audrey Booth 
Telephone: (850) 332-7831 
Email: owlsnest541@gmail.com 
Address: 541 Royce St. Pensacola FL 32503 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Audrey Booth 
Account Number: 
Address: 541 Royce St. Pensacola FL 32503 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Gulf Power Company 
Details: 
As you may have heard, on Friday, September 2, Florida Power and Light filed for a rate increase with the Florida Public 
Service Commission because of an increase in the cost of natural gas which they say is a "direct pass through" cost to the 

customer. I have filed a complaint with the Florida Public Service Commission advocating a denial of their request. I am 
urging others to follow. Remember - they promised rates would DECREASE over the next several years. It's time to hold 
them accountable. I urge you to make your voice known not only to the Florida Public Service Commission but to your 
elected representatives. 
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